
Looking for a Christmas Tree?
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EXTRA EXTRA!

Tomorrow marks the first day of December, the Christmas season! Still looking to fill your living room with that beautiful lush Christmas tree?
Well look no further...

Celebrate the holidays in style and support the Boy Scouts Troop. Fresh cut trees from Oregon made it all the way down to sunny Arizona. Boy
Scout Troop 449 and Cub Scout Pack 449 is selling these Christmas trees this month!

 

Tree lot open:

Friday, December 2 from 6:00 - 9:00 PM

Saturday, December 3 from 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Wednesday, December 7 from 6:00 - 9:00 PM

Saturday, December 10 from 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

 

Located: 

17795 N. Pima Rd. Scottsdale, AZ (at DC Ranch Crossing near AJ's Fine Foods)

delivery available, for a charge of $25.00 for tree, and $10 for a wreath

 

Many sizes available! Come early for the best selection!

contact: Kyle LeSueur (480) 678-4547 for questions, delivery requests, or to reserve a tree
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